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Public Health Advisory Lifted for Lake Leelanau Boat Ramp Area 

The Benzie-Leelanau District Health Department has lifted the public health advisory for the Lake Leelanau DNR Boat 
Ramp East following a sewage spill earlier this week.  

Follow-up water samples collected in the affected area around the boat ramp show E. coli levels meet Michigan EGLE 
safety standards for all recreational uses, including swimming and other water contact activities.  
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 Proud member of the Northern Michigan Public Health Alliance: 7 local health departments advocating for public health.
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